Lou Mansolillo

From: Amy Fournier <amyfournier2@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 9:14 PM

To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Important testimony

Amy Fournier amyfournier2@gmail.com FOR H. 7295, RI

Clean Air Preservation Act
February 5, 2024

Chair Bennett and Committee Members:

As a mother of young children and a farmer of vegetables a
livestock,
[ urge you to pass the RI Clean Air Preservation Act.

The White House states on page 15 of its June 2023 docum
on Solar Radiation Modification that “a variety of unintend
outcomes of SRM are not well understood, and there may t
others of which we are not aware.”

What we do know for sure is that spraying the pollutants of
aluminum, strontium, barium

and sulfuric acid is unhealthy and dangerous to human anc
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